September 19, 2019 %@)
NORTH AMERICA

Sarah Navarro, PE

I-70 MP 211 CMGC Project, Project Manager

Project No. FBR 0702-385

PO Box 2236

Frisco, CO 80443

sarah.navarro(@state.co.us

RE: Letter of Interest for the I-70 MP 211 CM/GC Project
Dear Ms. Navarro, PE:

Kraemer North America, LLC (Kraemer) respectfully submits this Letter of Interest for the 1-70
MP 211 CM/GC Project in response to the Request for LOI's dated September 19, 2019.
Kraemer requests an informal briefing of this project at your earliest convenience. Please use the
following contact information for our team:

Kraemer North America, LLC

Attn: Tim Maloney, Senior Vice President
900 West Castleton Rd, Suite 220

Castle Rock, CO 80109

303-688-7500

303-688-8811 fax

tmaloney(@kraemerna.com

Thank you for the opportunity to work with CDOT on this challenging project. We look forward
to further updates on the RFP phase.

Sincerely,
Kraemer North America, LLC

L Matt Hogan (Kraemer)
Mike McNish (Kraemer)
David Naibauer (Kraemer)
Carl Dewey (Kraemer)
Michael Ratto (Kraemer)
File
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